
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 3/7/2013 4:50:50 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: and yet another meeting! 

Hi Laura, the General has some scattered times available throughout this week, however, 
Wednesday, March 27th is when the General is most available. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Assistant to Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 

Director of SED 

Phone (415) 703-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 3:57 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: and yet another meeting! 

Aaron 

I'm keeping these requests separate so I don't confuse myself;) 

General Hagan agreed to come over to PG&E to review our Leadership Training program, and 
I'd like to get that scheduled as well. 

He will be meeting with John Simon (our HR VP) and Des Bell (our Safety VP) and Tom 
Bottorff. 

For this one I think we should plan on at least 2 hours. Am wondering about the week of 
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March 25 for this? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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